DMO ANNOUNCEMENT: 12 NOVEMBER 2008
PRE-BUDGET REPORT (PBR) 24 NOVEMBER 2008

Following the Chancellor’s decision that PBR 2008 will be held at 3.30pm on
Monday 24 November, the DMO is announcing that the auction of 0%%
Index-linked Treasury Gilt 2047, previously scheduled for Tuesday 25
November, will be held on Wednesday 26 November.

The quarterly consultation meetings with gilt market participants to discuss gilt
issuance in January-March 2009 will be held on Monday 1 December at the
DMO (3.30pm Investors, 5.00pm GEMMSs). The agendas for these meetings
will be published immediately following the PBR speech on 24 November,
alongside any revisions to the DMO'’s financing remit arising from PBR 2008.

The qilt auction calendar for Q4 2008-09 will be published at 3.30pm on
Friday 5 December 2008.



